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First You Have to Row a Little Boat
"With an easy, step-by-step approach, this guide shows beginners how
to install, use, and maintain the world's most popular open source
database: MySQL. You'll learn through real-world examples and many
practical tips, including information on how to improve database
performance. Database systems such as MySQL help data handling for
organizations large and small handle data, providing robust and
efficient access in ways not offered by spreadsheets and other types
of data stores. This book is also useful for web developers and
programmers interested in adding MySQL to their skill sets. Topics
include: Installation and basic administration ; Introduction to
databases and SQL ; Functions, subqueries, and other query
enhancements ; Improving database performance ; Accessing MySQL from
popular languages" --

Plan Your Year
Now with a brand new foreword from New York Times bestselling author
Jeffrey Zaslow. FIRST YOU HAVE TO ROW A LITTLE BOAT first hit shelves
in the mid 1990s and has been inspiring readers ever since. Written by
a grown man looking back on his childhood, it reflects on what
learning to sail taught him about life: making choices, adapting to
change, and becoming his own person. The book is filled with the
spiritual wisdom and thought-provoking discoveries that marked such
books as Walden, The Prophet, and Zen and the Art of Motorcycle
Maintenance. For nearly twenty years, it has enchanted and endeared
sailors and non-sailors alike, but foremost, anyone who seeks large
truths in small things. This refurbished edition will find a place in
the hearts of a whole new generation of readers.
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Book Row
You have what it takes, Dad. Every boy wants to be a hero. He wants to
be powerful, dangerous. He wants to know . . . Do I have what it
takes? Every girl wants to believe that she is captivating, worth
fighting for. She wants to know . . . Am I lovely? Only you, Dad, can
help your children find the answer to those questions. That makes you
the most powerful man in your child's life. And as you will learn in
this inspiring book, You Have What It Takes.

Practical PostgreSQL
NATIONAL BESTSELLER "A profound book. It will break your heart but
also leave you with hope." —J.D. Vance, author of Hillbilly Elegy "[A]
deeply empathetic book." —The Economist With stark photo essays and
unforgettable true stories, Chris Arnade cuts through "expert"
pontification on inequality, addiction, and poverty to allow those who
have been left behind to define themselves on their own terms. After
abandoning his Wall Street career, Chris Arnade decided to document
poverty and addiction in the Bronx. He began interviewing,
photographing, and becoming close friends with homeless addicts, and
spent hours in drug dens and McDonald's. Then he started driving
across America to see how the rest of the country compared. He found
the same types of stories everywhere, across lines of race, ethnicity,
religion, and geography. The people he got to know, from Alabama and
California to Maine and Nevada, gave Arnade a new respect for the
dignity and resilience of what he calls America's Back Row--those who
lack the credentials and advantages of the so-called meritocratic
upper class. The strivers in the Front Row, with their advanced
degrees and upward mobility, see the Back Row's values as worthless.
They scorn anyone who stays in a dying town or city as foolish, and
mock anyone who clings to religion or tradition as naïve. As Takeesha,
a woman in the Bronx, told Arnade, she wants to be seen she sees
herself: "a prostitute, a mother of six, and a child of God." This
book is his attempt to help the rest of us truly see, hear, and
respect millions of people who've been left behind.

The Open Boat
It doesn't matter if you are rowing for fitness, competition, as part
of a training program for on-the-water rowing, or just dipping a toe
into the world of indoor rowing, we've got you covered. Written by
three long-time rowing coaches, we tell it like it is with a dash of
humor. This book includes more than 375 of the best indoor rowing
workouts of all time, designed and organized by skill level, fitness
training goals, time and difficulty. We make it simple to find a
workout that fits your specific needs on any given day. The Erg Book
helps you maximize your training time with easy to follow 14-week
indoor rowing training plans, with great tips for improving indoor
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rowing technique, whether you're just starting out or have been rowing
for years. We've also included lots of fun and effective team workouts
designed for fitness classes and juniors, college and masters rowing
teams training in the off-season, along with the best body circuit
exercises designed to help you build flexibility, balance and core
strength for rowing. Whether you're a serious rower or rowing coach,
or you've just had your eye on the dusty erg in the corner of your
gym, we'll give you the tools you need to make the erg your new best
friend.

Row, Row, Row Your Boat
Pretty Witches All in a Row
Taking an accessible and cross-linguistic approach, Understanding
Child Language Acquisition introduces readers to the most important
research on child language acquisition over the last fifty years, as
well as to some of the most influential theories in the field. Rather
than just describing what children can do at different ages Rowland
explains why these research findings are important and what they tell
us about how children acquire language. Key features include: Crosslinguistic analysis of how language acquisition differs between
languages A chapter on how multilingual children acquire several
languages at once Exercises to test comprehension Chapters organised
around key questions that summarise the critical issues posed by
researchers in the field, with summaries at the end Further reading
suggestions to broaden understanding of the subject With its
particular focus on outlining key similarities and differences across
languages and what this cross-linguistic variation means for our ideas
about language acquisition, Understanding Child Language Acquisition
forms a comprehensive introduction to the subject for students of
linguistics, psychology and speech and language therapy. Students and
instructors will benefit from the comprehensive companion website that
includes a students’ section featuring interactive comprehension
exercises, extension activities, chapter recaps and answers to the
exercises within the book. Material for instructors includes sample
essay questions, answers to the extension activities for students and
a Powerpoint including all the figures from the book.
www.routledge.com/cw/rowland

R for Data Science
A guide to SQL covers such topics as retrieving records, metadata
queries, working with strings, data arithmetic, date manipulation,
reporting and warehousing, and hierarchical queries.

Henry Poole & Co
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The world’s most popular spreadsheet program is now more powerful than
ever, but it’s also more complex. That’s where this Missing Manual
comes in. With crystal-clear explanations and hands-on examples, Excel
2013: The Missing Manual shows you how to master Excel so you can
easily track, analyze, and chart your data. You’ll be using new
features like PowerPivot and Flash Fill in no time. The important
stuff you need to know: Go from novice to ace. Learn how to analyze
your data, from writing your first formula to charting your results.
Illustrate trends. Discover the clearest way to present your data
using Excel’s new Quick Analysis feature. Broaden your analysis. Use
pivot tables, slicers, and timelines to examine your data from
different perspectives. Import data. Pull data from a variety of
sources, including website data feeds and corporate databases. Work
from the Web. Launch and manage your workbooks on the road, using the
new Excel Web App. Share your worksheets. Store Excel files on
SkyDrive and collaborate with colleagues on Facebook, Twitter, and
LinkedIn. Master the new data model. Use PowerPivot to work with
millions of rows of data. Make calculations. Review financial data,
use math and scientific formulas, and perform statistical analyses.

At the Mercy of the Sea
Have you been putting off planning your estate because you don't know
where to start? This simple-yet-comprehensive guide provides
everything you need to know (in plain English) to secure your futureand your family's.

The Giving Tree
“The tale of Carl Wake and the hurricane that was waiting for him goes
straight to the heart of the greatest sea stories: they are not about
man against the sea, but man against himself. John Kretschmer’s book
is as perfectly shaped and flawlessly written as such a story can be.
In addition to being the best depiction I have ever read of what it is
like to be inside a hurricane at sea, At the Mercy of the Sea is as
moving a story of a man’s failure and redemption as can be found
anywhere in the literature of the sea. This book is surely destined to
become a classic.”—Peter Nichols, author of Sea Change and A Voyage
for Madmen “John Kretschmer has transformed this story of three men on
a collision course with a hurricane into a modern seafaring
classic.”—Peter Nielsen, editor of SAIL magazine “With expert analysis
and taut writing, he draws readers into that mad storm. You can’t turn
away. You keep reading until it breaks your heart.”—Fred Grimm,
columnist for the Miami Herald “Once begun, his vivid and powerful
narrative is impossible to put down.”—Derek Lundy, author of
Godforsaken Sea and The Way of a Ship “I felt I knew Carl Wake,
because John Kretschmer found in him an archetype—an aging sailor with
an age-old dream.”—Jim Carrier, transatlantic sailor and author of The
Ship and the Storm: Hurricane Mitch and the Loss of the Fantome “A
remarkable book, impossible to put down.”—Herb McCormick, sailing
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journalist

Learning MySQL and MariaDB
How can you bring out MySQL’s full power? With High Performance MySQL,
you’ll learn advanced techniques for everything from designing
schemas, indexes, and queries to tuning your MySQL server, operating
system, and hardware to their fullest potential. This guide also
teaches you safe and practical ways to scale applications through
replication, load balancing, high availability, and failover. Updated
to reflect recent advances in MySQL and InnoDB performance, features,
and tools, this third edition not only offers specific examples of how
MySQL works, it also teaches you why this system works as it does,
with illustrative stories and case studies that demonstrate MySQL’s
principles in action. With this book, you’ll learn how to think in
MySQL. Learn the effects of new features in MySQL 5.5, including
stored procedures, partitioned databases, triggers, and views
Implement improvements in replication, high availability, and
clustering Achieve high performance when running MySQL in the cloud
Optimize advanced querying features, such as full-text searches Take
advantage of modern multi-core CPUs and solid-state disks Explore
backup and recovery strategies—including new tools for hot online
backups

Get Your Ducks in a Row
Data Science from Scratch
Advance Praise for Row Daily "This book has the potential to change
and lengthen your active life." -Jo A. Hannafin, MD ". . . shows the
way to improve your fitness and quality of life through rowing." Marlene Royle, OTR "I use the principles in this book to help train
people to become Navy SEALS; you can use them to improve your fitness
at your own pace, whatever that may be." -Michael Caviston, MS
(Kinesiology) "A 'golden gateway' to the sport of rowing for those who
know nothing about it and a demonstration of how easily you can find
better health and a better life through rowing!" -Victoria Draper,
Founder/CEO, Rowbics

Complexes and First-Row Transition Elements
Known as the founding tailor of Savile Row, Henry Poole & Co. has been
dressing the world's most important men and women for over two
centuries. Their craft of bespoke tailoring has been meticulously
documented through the generations in a complete set of ledgers.
Telling the story of Poole's most colourful characters in six
chapters, this fascinating account distills Sherwood's research into
sixty iconic customers, men and women. Each client is profiled with
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details of their signature garment and connections with Poole's. From
artists and writers, such as Henri de Toulouse-Lautrec and Wilkie
Collins, to financiers J.P. Morgan and Baron Ferdinand de Rothschild,
this book offers a unique window into an establishment at the very
heart of 19th- and 20th-century public life. Illustrated with historic
portraits and atmospheric photography of the premises as they are
today, this intimate glimpse into the private lives of some of
history's most influential figures is essential reading for anyone
interested Savile Row, the relationship between power and being welldressed, and the evolution of style.

The Erg Book
This practical guide provides nearly 200 self-contained recipes to
help you solve machine learning challenges you may encounter in your
daily work. If you’re comfortable with Python and its libraries,
including pandas and scikit-learn, you’ll be able to address specific
problems such as loading data, handling text or numerical data, model
selection, and dimensionality reduction and many other topics. Each
recipe includes code that you can copy and paste into a toy dataset to
ensure that it actually works. From there, you can insert, combine, or
adapt the code to help construct your application. Recipes also
include a discussion that explains the solution and provides
meaningful context. This cookbook takes you beyond theory and concepts
by providing the nuts and bolts you need to construct working machine
learning applications. You’ll find recipes for: Vectors, matrices, and
arrays Handling numerical and categorical data, text, images, and
dates and times Dimensionality reduction using feature extraction or
feature selection Model evaluation and selection Linear and logical
regression, trees and forests, and k-nearest neighbors Support vector
machines (SVM), naïve Bayes, clustering, and neural networks Saving
and loading trained models

Understanding Child Language Acquisition
The history of Philadelphia’s Boathouse Row is both wide and
deep.Dotty Brown, an avid rower and former editor at the Philadelphia
Inquirer, immersed herself in boathouse archives to provide a
comprehensive history of rowing in Philadelphia. She takes readers
behind the scenes to recount the era when rowing was the spectator
sport of its time—and the subject of Thomas Eakins’ early
artwork—through the heyday of the famed Kelly dynasty, and the fight
for women to get the right to row. (Yes, it really was a fight, and it
took generations to win.) With more than 160 photographs, a third of
them in full color, Boathouse Row chronicles the “waves of change” as
various groups of different races, classes, and genders fought for
access to water and the sport. Chapters also discuss the architectural
one-upmanship that defined Boathouse Row after Frank Furness designed
the stunning and eclectic Undine Barge Club, and the regattas that
continue to take place today on the Schuylkill River, including the
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forgotten forces that propelled high school rowing. Beautifully
written and illustrated, Boathouse Row will be a keepsake for rowers
and spectators alike.

Row Daily, Breathe Deeper, Live Better
Someone is picking off a coven of witches one by one. Can Sgt. Nick
Gibson and his team of detectives catch the killer before he loses the
pretty witch who's got him under her spell?Nick must cast aside his
disbelief and delve into the world of the supernatural to solve the
case. On hand to help is Annaliese, a member of the coven who claims
to have had a prophetic dream at the exact time of each victim's
death, offering clues to the identity of the killer. Can he accept the
'proof' offered by unconventional means or is she deliberately leading
him astray to hide her own secrets? To cloud the issue, a local
evangelist is telling anyone who asks that the victims had it coming.
Is religious mania the motive for murder, or is it something more
personal?

Dignity
The American Story of the Bookstores on Fourth Avenue from the 1890s
to the 1960s New York City has eight million stories, and this one
unfolds just south of Fourteenth Street in Manhattan, on the seven
blocks of Fourth Avenue bracketed by Union Square and Astor Place.
There, for nearly eight decades from the 1890s to the 1960s, thrived
the New York Booksellers’ Row, or Book Row. This richly anecdotal
memoir features historical photographs and the rags-to-riches tale of
the Strand, which began its life as a book stall on Eighth Street and
today houses 2.5 million volumes (or sixteen miles of books) in twelve
miles of space. It’s a story cast with characters as legendary and
colorful as the horse-betting, poker-playing, go-getter of a book
dealer George D. Smith; the irascible Russian-born book hunter Peter
Stammer; the visionary Theodore C. Schulte; Lou Cohen, founder of the
still-surviving Argosy Book Store; and gentleman bookseller George
Rubinowitz and his formidably shrewd wife, Jenny. Book Row remembers
places that all lovers of books should never forget, like Biblo &
Tamen, the shop that defied book-banning laws; the Green Book Shop,
favored by John Dickson Carr; Ellenor Lowenstein’s world-renowned
gastronomical Corner Book Shop (which was not on a corner); and the
Abbey Bookshop, the last of the Fourth Avenue bookstores to close its
doors. Rising rents, street crime, urban redevelopment, and television
are many of the reasons for the demise of Book Row, but in this
volume, based on interviews with dozens of the people who bought,
sold, collected, and breathed in its rare, bibliodiferous air, it
lives again.

All Fall Down
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In this Second Edition of this radical social history of America from
Columbus to the present, Howard Zinn includes substantial coverage of
the Carter, Reagan and Bush years and an Afterword on the Clinton
presidency. Its commitment and vigorous style mean it will be
compelling reading for under-graduate and post-graduate students and
scholars in American social history and American studies, as well as
the general reader.

Sailing a Serious Ocean
In this tough yet charming portrait of people on the margins of
society, Steinbeck focuses on the acceptance of life as it is—both the
exuberance of community and the loneliness of the individual. Drawing
on his memories of friends in Monterey, California, he interweaves the
stories of Lee, Doc, and Mack, the inhabitants of Cannery Row. What
results is a procession of linked vignettes and a novel that is at
once Steinbeck’s most humorous and poignant works, filled with human
warmth, camaraderie, and love. Penguin Random House Canada is proud to
bring you classic works of literature in e-book form, with the highest
quality production values. Find more today and rediscover books you
never knew you loved.

SQL Cookbook
Read, row, and roar along - a newly imagined favorite will have
everyone singing. In this vibrantly-painted rain forest, squeak, bark,
and chatter along with a kitten and puppy rowing their way down the
stream. Uncover one delightful animal surprise after another. Sheet
music with guitar chords, along with Cabrera's jaunty new verses, is
included. Jane Cabrera's Story Time celebrates children's best-loved
read along nursery rhymes and songs. These interactive favorites are
given a new twist by award-winning artist Jane Cabrera and feature her
bold, bright, kid-friendly illustrations. Don't miss the other
delightful nursery-rhyme titles, including Here We Go Round the
Mulberry Bush, If You're Happy and You Know It, and One, Two, Buckle
My Shoe.

See How They Run
Now with a brand new foreword from New York Times bestselling author
Jeffrey Zaslow. FIRST YOU HAVE TO ROW A LITTLE BOAT first hit shelves
in the mid 1990s and has been inspiring readers ever since. Written by
a grown man looking back on his childhood, it reflects on what
learning to sail taught him about life: making choices, adapting to
change, and becoming his own person. The book is filled with the
spiritual wisdom and thought-provoking discoveries that marked such
books as Walden, The Prophet, and Zen and the Art of Motorcycle
Maintenance. For nearly twenty years, it has enchanted and endeared
sailors and non-sailors alike, but foremost, anyone who seeks large
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truths in small things. This refurbished edition will find a place in
the hearts of a whole new generation of readers.

Boathouse Row
Standing at the Scratch Line
Now a documentary narrated by Common, produced by Grant Hill, Dwyane
Wade, and 9th Wonder, from filmmaker Mary Mazzio The moving true story
of a group of young men growing up on Chicago's West side who form the
first all-black high school rowing team in the nation, and in doing so
not only transform a sport, but their lives. Growing up on Chicago’s
Westside in the 90’s, Arshay Cooper knows the harder side of life. The
street corners are full of gangs, the hallways of his apartment
complex are haunted by drug addicts he calls “zombies” with strung out
arms, clutching at him as he passes by. His mother is a recovering
addict, and his three siblings all sleep in a one room apartment, a
small infantry against the war zone on the street below. Arshay keeps
to himself, preferring to write poetry about the girl he has a crush
on, and spends his school days in the home-ec kitchen dreaming of
becoming a chef. And then one day as he’s walking out of school he
notices a boat in the school lunchroom, and a poster that reads “Join
the Crew Team”. Having no idea what the sport of crew is, Arshay
decides to take a chance. This decision to join is one that will
forever change his life, and those of his fellow teammates. As Arshay
and his teammates begin to come together to learn how to row--many
never having been in water before--the sport takes them from the mean
streets of Chicago, to the hallowed halls of the Ivy League. But
Arshay and his teammates face adversity at every turn, from racism,
gang violence, and a sport that has never seen anyone like them
before. A Most Beautiful Thing is the inspiring true story about the
most unlikely band of brothers that form a family, and forever change
a sport and their lives for the better.

Beachcombing at Miramar
"This book introduces you to R, RStudio, and the tidyverse, a
collection of R packages designed to work together to make data
science fast, fluent, and fun. Suitable for readers with no previous
programming experience"--

Daring the Sea
Harvard University rowing coach and long-time luminary in crew, Dan
Boyne tells a tale in The Seven Seat of redemption and revenge against
a rival who had bullied him throughout high school. After high school,
both took up rowing at separate colleges, only to discover their
colleges were arch-rivals in crew. In their forthcoming regatta, would
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Dan finally get his revenge, or would he once again be shorn of his
pride?

A People's History of the United States
Machine Learning with Python Cookbook
You Have What It Takes
Data science libraries, frameworks, modules, and toolkits are great
for doing data science, but they’re also a good way to dive into the
discipline without actually understanding data science. In this book,
you’ll learn how many of the most fundamental data science tools and
algorithms work by implementing them from scratch. If you have an
aptitude for mathematics and some programming skills, author Joel Grus
will help you get comfortable with the math and statistics at the core
of data science, and with hacking skills you need to get started as a
data scientist. Today’s messy glut of data holds answers to questions
no one’s even thought to ask. This book provides you with the know-how
to dig those answers out. Get a crash course in Python Learn the
basics of linear algebra, statistics, and probability—and understand
how and when they're used in data science Collect, explore, clean,
munge, and manipulate data Dive into the fundamentals of machine
learning Implement models such as k-nearest Neighbors, Naive Bayes,
linear and logistic regression, decision trees, neural networks, and
clustering Explore recommender systems, natural language processing,
network analysis, MapReduce, and databases

The Odyssey of Homer
Outside New York City, the palatial home of Dr. David Strauss's
parents is attacked by gunmen during a glittering party. As he watches
helplessly, his wife is murdered. In Los Angeles, Strauss's brother is
killed during the Academy Award ceremonies. In Manhattan, his past
sweetheart, Alix Rothchild, is running for her life. Dr. David Strauss
is soon obsessed with finding the explosive secret behind the murders
of his family members. His dangerous odyssey takes him across Europe,
and finally to the Olympics, where one of the most shattering
surprises in suspense fiction will take place.

Beyond Five in a Row
EDITING ANNOTATION FOR ISBN -- 0446672769 TITLE: BEACHCOMBING AT
MIRAMAR BY BODE RICHARD C0In this "restful book about the companions
we choose and the pace at which we live our lives" ("Los Angeles
Times"), the bestselling author of "First You Have to Row a Little
Boat" recounts his decision to leave an unfulfilling career and move
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to a small beach cottage. There, as he walks on the beach and observes
the people around him, Bode gradually gains insight into many of the
deep mysteries of life.

A Most Beautiful Thing
"A powerful, revealing story of hope, love, justice, and the power of
reading by a man who spent thirty years on death row for a crime he
didn't commit"--

Excel 2013: The Missing Manual
Before Five in a Row
"I know you'll want to read more after you finish Sailing a Serious
Ocean. And be warned, you'll very likely want to sail with John,
perhaps across an ocean." -- DALLAS MURPHY, AUTHOR OF ROUNDING THE
HORN After sailing 300,000 miles and weathering dozens of storms in
all the world's oceans, John Kretschmer has plenty of stories and
advice to share. John's offshore training passages sell out a year in
advance and his entertaining presentations are popular at boat shows
and yacht clubs all over the English speaking world. John's talent for
storytelling enchants his audience as it soaks up the lessons he
learned during his oftenchallenging voyages. Now you can take a seat
next to John--at a lesser cost--and get the knowledge you need to
fulfill your own dream of blue-water adventure. In Sailing a Serious
Ocean, John tells you what to expect when sailing the oceans and shows
how to sail safely across them. His tales of storm encounters and
other examples of extreme seamanship will help you prepare for your
journey and give you confidence to handle any situation—even heavy
weather. Through his personal stories, John will guide you through the
whole process of choosing the right boat, outfitting with the right
gear, planning your route, navigating the ocean, and understanding the
nuances of life at sea. Our oceans are beautiful yet
unpredictable—water that is at one moment a natural mirror for the
glowing sun can turn into a foamy, raging wall of fury. John knows our
oceans, and he is one of the best teachers of taming and enjoying
them. Before you set off across the big blue, turn to John for his
inspirational stories and hard-learned advice and discover the serious
sailor in you.

High Performance MySQL
As The Giving Tree turns fifty, this timeless classic is available for
the first time ever in ebook format. This digital edition allows young
readers and lifelong fans to continue the legacy and love of a
household classic that will now reach an even wider audience. Never
before have Shel Silverstein's children's books appeared in a format
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other than hardcover. Since it was first published fifty years ago,
Shel Silverstein's poignant picture book for readers of all ages has
offered a touching interpretation of the gift of giving and a serene
acceptance of another's capacity to love in return. Shel Silverstein's
incomparable career as a bestselling children's book author and
illustrator began with Lafcadio, the Lion Who Shot Back. He is also
the creator of picture books including A Giraffe and a Half, Who Wants
a Cheap Rhinoceros?, The Missing Piece, The Missing Piece Meets the
Big O, and the perennial favorite The Giving Tree, and of classic
poetry collections such as Where the Sidewalk Ends, A Light in the
Attic, Falling Up, Every Thing On It, Don't Bump the Glump!, and Runny
Babbit. And don't miss these other Shel Silverstein ebooks, Where the
Sidewalk Ends, and A Light in the Attic!

First You Have to Row a Little Boat
Raised in the steamy bayous of New Orleans in the early 1900s, LeRoi
"King" Tremain, caught up in his family's ongoing feud with the rival
DuMont family, learns to fight. But when the teenage King mistakenly
kills two white deputies during a botched raid on the DuMonts, the
Tremains' fear of reprisal forces King to flee Louisiana. King thus
embarks on an adventure that first takes him to France, where he
fights in World War I as a member of the segregated 369th Battalion—in
the bigoted army he finds himself locked in combat with American
soldiers as well as with Germans. When he returns to America, he
battles the Mob in Jazz Age Harlem, the KKK in Louisiana, and crooked
politicians trying to destroy a black township in Oklahoma. King
Tremain is driven by two principal forces: He wants to be treated with
respect, and he wants to create a family dynasty much like the one he
left behind in Louisiana. This is a stunning debut by novelist Guy
Johnson that provides a true depiction of the lives of AfricanAmericans in the early decades of the twentieth century.

The Sun Does Shine
A portrait of Norwegian immigrants George Habo and Frank Samuelsen
explores the lives of these first men to row across the Atlantic
Ocean, their families, and their dreams and disappointments, through
chronicles of their long and nearly fatal 1896 journey.

Cannery Row
Arguably the most capable of all the open source databases, PostgreSQL
is an object-relational database management system first developed in
1977 by the University of California at Berkeley. In spite of its long
history, this robust database suffers from a lack of easy-to-use
documentation. Practical PostgreSQL fills that void with a fast-paced
guide to installation, configuration, and usage. This comprehensive
new volume shows you how to compile PostgreSQL from source, create a
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database, and configure PostgreSQL to accept client-server
connections. It also covers the many advanced features, such as
transactions, versioning, replication, and referential integrity that
enable developers and DBAs to use PostgreSQL for serious business
applications. The thorough introduction to PostgreSQL's PL/pgSQL
programming language explains how you can use this very useful but
under-documented feature to develop stored procedures and triggers.
The book includes a complete command reference, and database
administrators will appreciate the chapters on user management,
database maintenance, and backup & recovery. With Practical
PostgreSQL, you will discover quickly why this open source database is
such a great open source alternative to proprietary products from
Oracle, IBM, and Microsoft.

The Seven Seat
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